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13th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Tours of ICC will not be able to go ahead 
 
Last week I advertised to parents of year six and year 5 an opportunity for a limited tour and question 
and answer sessions with me ahead of their decisions on primary transfer. In view of the increasing 
levels of covid-19 infection and putting the safety of the community first, I will, sadly, have to cancel 
these tours. 
 
If the situation were to improve sufficiently I will arrange new dates for these to take place. 
 
I would very much like the chance to answer any of your questions and invite you to email these to me 
at:  
 
rct@ifieldcc.co.uk 
 
I will compile common questions and record answers, which will be posted on our website. Where 
questions are individual, I will respond to those or pass them to the most appropriate member of staff 
to give an answer. 
 
I am very sorry to do this but it is for very good, sensible and important reasons. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher, Ifield Community College 
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